
CUSTOMER NOTICE OF EMERGENCY SCHEDULE CHANGES 
 
 
March 18, 2020 
 
CWA, Inc 
1416 Whitehorn Street 
Ferndale,  WA. 98248 
 
 
Airporter Shuttle is reducing its daily service due to the Corona Virus pandemic. 
 
We will provide two daily round trips compared to the usual five daily round trips. 
 
Effective March 21st we will depart Yakima at 5AM and 1:30PM and return from Seatac at 
11AM and 6:30PM.   
 
You may visit www.airporter.com for a complete list of times from all pickup locations. 
 
We expect to run this shorten schedule until airline travel resumes. 
 
Customers that have questions may call 360-380-8800. 
 
They may also contact the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) to 
comment on or oppose this emergency schedule change.    The UTC may be contacted at 
comments@utc.wa.gov 
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